
 

 

Sheriff’s Office Newsletter Email List Hacked, Incorrect Information Shared 

June 11, 2020 

 

On June 11, 2020, the Washington County Sheriff’s Office email list was accessed by an unauthorized 

individual. This database of email addresses was used to send a fake version of our “WCSO News” 

email newsletter. The information contained in the fake email is inflammatory and does not further the 

conversation or help the frustration and concerns our community is feeling in regard to police brutality 

and race relations. We apologize for the unauthorized spam messages. 

 


